## **NOTICE TO PATIENTS**

December 1, 2022

Dear Patients:

This letter is to inform you that I, Carlos J. Durham, M.D., will be relocating to a new pain management practice on January 1, 2023. My new address and phone number is as follows:

Carlos J. Durham, M.D. Superior Pain Relief 9100 Forest Crossing, Suite A The Woodlands, Texas 77381 281-296-0188

The Texas State Board of Medical Examiners and Texas Administrative Code allow for you to obtain a copy of any of your medical records from any of your prior medical providers, including medical groups. If you so desire, I can assist you in obtaining copies of your medical records.

Your continuity of care is paramount to me as I relocate my practice. Please contact me should you have any questions and/or need assistance.

Sincerely,

Carlos J. Durham, M.D.